



Dr M T Gareh Head of Middle School

Email: tom.gareh@ellesmere.com

24th March 2017

Dear Parent,

Year 11 Prom Dinner - Friday 28th April 2017

At the beginning of the Summer Term, the Year 11 pupils have been given permission to have a 'Prom' dinner. The date set aside for this is Friday 28th April 2017. This has been organised by them and they have agreed a cost of £25 for a ticket which will appear on the term's bill.

They have spent a great deal of time planning this with the help of Mrs Paton and I am sure it will be an enjoyable evening for all involved.

The event will end at 10.30pm to enable pupils to be collected and taken home at a reasonable hour, enabling a good night's sleep before Saturday morning revision! This is therefore an advanced warning for you and your personal taxi service that you probably run at the weekends; pick up should be between 10.15pm and 10.40pm.

In order to be fair to the organisers of the event and to make sure the evening is enjoyed by all, we have agreed that this will be the only activity happening that evening and I would ask you to join with me in supporting that position.

I have been very impressed with the way your sons and daughters have conducted themselves during this year and I hope the dinner will be a good way for them to enjoy a pleasant evening before the pressure of examinations begins in earnest.

Kind regards,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286